March 26th, 1927,

Dear Sir George:-

Let me acknowledge receipt of
your letter of the 24th of larch written from
Toronto.

I am only too pleased to taks
the matter up with His Exgellenoy and I am sure we
shall shortly have his consent to be Patron of our

National Committee for Xental Hygiene. I am forward-
ing the letter os written by you,

»
I hope you are well,

Yours faithfully,




